NEW SOUTH WALES
BAR ASSOCIATION

QUESTION ON NOTICE - SENATE LEGAL AND
CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Inquiry into the Family Law Amendment (Family Violence
and Cross-examination of Parties) Bill

1 August 2018, Melbourne

QUESTION BY SENATOR MOLAN AO, DSC:

What proportion of these judges are women?

ANSWER:

Questions regarding judicial appointments to the Family Court of Australia and the Federal Circuit
Court are a matter for and would be best addressed to the Department of the Attorney-General and
the Courts.

To assist the Committee, the New South Wales Bar Association notes that general information
regarding judicial appointments to the Family Court of Australia and the Federal Circuit Court is

available on the Courts’ respective websites:

http://www.familycourt.gov.au/wps/wem/connect/ fcoaweb/about/judges-senior-staff/judges/

heep://www.federalcircuitcourt.gov.au/wps/wem/connect/fccweb/about/judges-senior-staff/judges
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